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21/09/2019  18:37:392019/4041/P SUPC vera Mansfield Road is situated in a conservation area and I believe that the dormer extension at 126 property is far 

too large as it should meet and follow the same size of all  dormers built previously in the area . I am not 

against the dormer extension but with the condition that it must be reduced in size to avoid the same 

disproportional measurement of 120 Mansfield Road property. As a next door neighbour I have just brief 

details of my neighbour proposals(including the roof lights purpose ?) which I only found in this view plan 

website.
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